
HWDSB currently has surplus space in many of its buildings.
 
We want to hear from community partners looking to share 
facilities to benefit our students and the community.

We will be holding a community meeting to hear proposals from our 
community partners on your ideas for shared space.
 

Join us on:

Presenters should include information on community needs, growth 
plans and green space requirements.
 
When we work together, everyone wins.
 
To register, please contact Logan Romphf at lromphf@hwdsb.on.ca
 or 905-527-5092, x2356

www.hwdsb.on.ca

October 19, 2016
Education Centre
20 Education Court
5:00 p.m.

We want to hear from you!

mailto:lromphf@hwdsb.on.ca

